Karen Marie Craig
27 Silver Elm Place
The Woodlands, TX 77381
(281) 364-9024

September 18, 2003

My, Peter Sklar
Beginnings Workshop
133 Webster Avenue
Harrison, NY 10528

Dear Peter:

Well, as they say — better late than never! 1 wani to thank you for a WONDERFUL
summer workshop and showcase this year. Anastasia had a wonderful time, and even has
me making Tofu Tacos — her new favorite! She truly enj oved her classes and instructors
this vear, and is coniinuing her study in a local music theatre class and is practicing for
the Sound of Music auditions in November.

Unfortunately, shortly after we returned from the Workshop, Anna had an accident and
fractured the growth plate in her ankle. She has been on crutches and visiting doctors ever
since, so things have been a bit chaotic! We're hoping all will be healed in the next few
weeks or so. '

We received the invitation to London. which sounds extremely exciting! Because of the
situation with Anna’s leg, we’re unable to commit by October whether she would be able
10 attend this Workshop. We would love to hear about it from you when you return and
please consider Anna for any future opportunities.

Tn reviewing my Beginnings file, I was unable to determine whether I ordered the video
of the June workshop and showcase but, since I haven’t received one, I'm certain I must
have forgot to order. I am enclosing a check for $69.95 for a copy of the video — please
let me know if this price is no longer applicable or the video 1s no longer available.

_ Thanks again, Peter, and best of luck in T.ondon!
Sincerely,

W20 M/ .
aren M. Craig




	10-12a.pdf
	kcraig


